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Kansas Department of Transportation Traffic Alert 
 
News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
For Monday/Tuesday, November 9-10, 2009 – Douglas County 
 

K-10 
 
Eastbound and westbound will have varying lane closures on the bridges over Clinton Parkway on 
Monday, November 9 between 9:00 a.m. and Noon; then the lane closures will move to the bridges 
over Kasold Drive between Noon and 3:00 p.m. the same day, for mudjacking pavement repair work. 
Traffic will be directed through the work zones via flaggers. Project work is scheduled to be completed 
on Monday, November 9, weather permitting.  
 

US-59/3rd Street 
 
Northbound and southbound will be reduced to one lane over the Kansas River Bridges in downtown 
Lawrence on Tuesday, November 10 between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. for mudjacking repair work. 
There will be little impact to traffic as lane closures are already in place over the bridges for the 2nd 
and Locust intersection improvement project. Project work is scheduled to be completed on Tuesday, 
November 10, weather permitting.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks and have a great day! 
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